
School Closed—Wed.-Thurs.-Fri., Nov. 27-29 for Thanksgiving        

We go outside for fresh air in all kinds of weather! 

Please bring Warm Jackets, Hats, and Mittens for the frost and 

cold wind!  Snow Pants soon would be a great idea! 

You’re welcome to leave these Clothes and Boots at school! 

 

Here is our Harvest Song for November: 

(To the tune of “Way down yonder in the Paw-Paw Patch”) 

Pulling up carrots,  put them in your basket, 

pulling up carrots,  put them in your basket, 

pulling up carrots,  put them in your basket, 

Way down yonder in the  carrot patch. 

Reaching red apples, put them in your basket... 

Way down yonder in the apple patch. 

Digging up potatoes, put them in your basket... 

Way down yonder in the potato patch. 

Picking tiny berries, put them in your basket... 

Way down yonder in the berry patch. 
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